CCS Newsletter

June 6, 2012

"Then I will give you rain in due season, and the land shall yield her increase, and the trees of the field shall yield their fruit." Leviticus 26:4

Parents, please join us for the awards ceremony tomorrow morning. We will start chapel at 10:30 with the awards to follow. This should last until around noon. Your children will be released to go with you when it's over....school's out for summer!

REMINDER: There is no after school care tomorrow, Thursday, June 7th. This is the last day of school. EVERYONE GOES HOME AT THE END OF THE AWARDS CEREMONY!

<u>LAST CHANCE!</u>

PLEASE LOOK THROUGH THE LOST AND FOUND TO SEE IF ANYTHING BELONGS TO YOUR CHILDREN.

*** Registration discount deadline is June 15th. (\$140.00 for K-grades / \$225.00 for 1st - 8th). ***

Please make your final tuition payment (due June 1^{st}) by tomorrow morning if you have not already done so.

Jog-A-Thon

Several families have not turned in their 10 names and addresses or paid the \$50.00 opt-out option yet. As it states in the contract, you have a choice of those two options. The names/addresses can be anywhere in the U.S. - family, friends; or neighbors. Thanks!